WEST HAVEN DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

"Schools Committed to Excellence"
William T. Blake Administration Center
25 Ogden Street

West Haven, Connecticut 06516

Telephone: (203) 937-4310

Fax: (203) 937-4315

NEIL C. CAVALLARO Superintendent of Schools

February 18, 2022

Ms. Patricia Horvath, City Clerk City of West Haven City Hall West Haven, CT 06516

Dear Ms. Horvath,

A Special Meeting of the West Haven Board of Education will be held in the West Haven High School Cafeteria, 1 McDonough Plaza, West Haven, CT on Wednesday, February 23, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. The purpose will be to discuss and take action, if necessary, on whether or not to extend a mask mandate or allow it to expire.

Sincerely,

Neil C. Cavallaro

Superintendent of Schools

cc: Agenda Recipients